

राष्ट्रीय प्रौद्योगिकी संस्थान हमीरपुर हमीरपुर (हि.प्र.)-177005 NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY HAMIRPUR HAMIRPUR (H.P.)-177005

(An Institute of National Importance under Ministry of Education)

Notice

As on date the PhD students as well as PG students are attending the Institute physically. These students were invited in phased manner and for 4th year B.Tech./ B.Arch students it was planned to start from 11/10/2021 onwards. However, the students of 4th year are sending a lot of emails as well as making frequent telephone calls to all authorities either in favour or otherwise on this issue.

This is to further inform you that decision of opening the institute has been taken in the meeting of Deans and Heads and thereafter was duly approved by the competent authority. In order to apprise the authority about number of willing students or not willing students in connection with reopening of Institute, a survey of willing and non-willing students for both years i.e. 4th year as well as for 3rd year students is required to be conducted. Hence google form link has been provided to the 4th as well as 3rd year students to conduct a survey latest by 11.00 AM on 05/10/2021. However students must use their NITH email id for being part of this survey.

Link is attached with this notice for your convenience.

Dean (Student Welfare)
NIT Hamirpur

Dated: 4 10 2021

No.NIT/HMR/DSW/Reopening/9903-9925

- The PS to Director/ PA to Registrar for information please.
- All Deans / Head of Departments for information and necessary action please
- Medical Officer, Health Centre, NIT Hamirpur (HP)
- The FI (Computer Centre) with a request to display this notice on the Institute website please.

 $\frac{https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdHbDlfyx1zLjXtiCcqSoJ5AL0TZ-AJIvIMItqVhr4GjYYX7w/viewform?usp=sf_link}{}$